
Welcome to First Baptist Church! Whether you are 
a longtime member or a first-time visitor, we are 

thrilled to have you in church today! We would love 
to meet you in the West Overflow Room for our 

Visitors' Reception after the Sunday morning 
service. May your time with us be a blessing  

to you and your family!

Pastor John Wilkerson

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF HAMMOND
473 Sibley Street | Hammond, Indiana

219.932.0711 | fbchammond.com

A PASSION FOR THEE AND 
TRAINING LABORERS

August 11, 2024

A

Wednesday Offering

Church Offering

Faith Promise

FBC Trust Fund

Nehemiah Project

 $965.62

$96,974.18

$42,174.78

$2,336.00

$366.50

Week of 08.04.24

OFFERING TOTALS

Sunday School

Morning Service

Homebuilders Class
(Building S | Steven Froelke, teacher)

Evening Service

Wednesday

9:45 AM
10:45 AM
5:00 PM

6:00 PM
7:00 PM

SERVICE TIMES

Linda 
WILKERSON

Conference Host

Heather 
HEDDERMAN

Lima, Peru

Heather 
HIGGINS

Langhorne, Pennsylvania

Faith 
REYNOLDS

Long Beach, California

october 4 & 5, 2024

Online registration will continue through Thursday, September 26; register online by 
midnight on the final day to be eligible to win a $50 shopping gift card. Registration, 
which includes supper on Friday, is $40 for adult ladies and teens in Grades 6-12 and 
$20 for juniors in Grades 1-5. There will be a nursery and playroom for children ages 

birth through five of registered FBC Hammond members.

openingday
AUGUST 27 AT 8:00 A.M.

Students are encouraged to complete registration for college 
online at students.hylesandeson.edu. Students may also go to 

the main entrance of the college on Tuesday, August 27, to 
complete registration; students should be in line no later than 
12:00 p.m. If you have questions about college registration, 

please contact the Academic Office at 219.365.4031, Ext. 3810.



DEACONS’ MEETING
There will be a deacons' meeting this Saturday, August 17, at 8:00 a.m. in the 
second-floor chapel of the Administrative Office Building.

SUPER SATURDAY SOUL WINNING
The entire church family is invited to Super Saturday Soul Winning this Saturday, 
August 17, at 10:00 a.m. in the first-floor auditorium of the Youth Center. Regardless 
of your experience or training, everyone is encouraged to attend. Childcare for 
children ages birth through 5th grade is provided on the second floor of Building A.

SUNDAY SCHOOL PROMOTION SUNDAY
Students who attend our graded Sunday school departments will be promoted to 
the next grade level next Sunday, August 18! Please become familiar with the location 
of your child(ren)’s new department(s) to make sure they are on time!

NEW MEMBERS’ CLASS
If you are interested in learning about how to become a member here at First Baptist 
Church, the next classes will be held next Sunday, August 18, at 9:45 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. in Pastor’s Conference Room in the northeast corner of the second floor 
of the Main Auditorium Building.

CHURCH SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS
• If you would like to submit a birth announcement, urgent prayer request, or visitor 
   introduction card, please go to the Welcome Center for assistance; announcements 
   must be submitted BEFORE a service begins.
• Sue Highfill should be contacted at the church for any funeral announcements.
• Bulletin and Advance Video announcements must be submitted to 
   bulletin@fbchammond.com by 4:00 p.m. on the Monday before the Sunday they 
   should be published.

WIDOWS’ & WIDOWERS’ EVENT
All widows and widowers are invited to a time of food and fellowship at the 
Wilkersons' home on Saturday, August 24, at 12:30 p.m.; food will be provided. There 
is no cost for this activity, but please RSVP with your deacon, Scott Bradshaw, or 
Aaron Eggers at 219.669.3021.

PERMISSION FOR CHURCH-SPONSORED ACTIVITIES
• All activities for young people, sponsored by the First Baptist Church or any of its 
   ministries, need prior approval from their ministry leader.
• All activities also need parental permission, and permission slips may be 
   downloaded from the church website, www.fbchammond.com, under “Policies.”
• For insurance purposes, completed forms should be collected by the activity 
   organizer and sent to Laura Goodall’s office at the church to be filed.

FBC MINISTRY IN-SERVICE MEETING
All First Baptist Church ministry employees should plan to be at the Hammond 
Baptist Schools’ Don Boyd Auditorium on Monday, August 19, from 9:00 a.m.–
12:00 p.m. for the Fall Ministry In-Service Meeting; a to-go boxed lunch will be 
provided. Dress is business casual, and spouses are invited and encouraged to 
attend; there will not be an evening activity this year.

ANNOUNCEMENTSThere will be a church-wide activity to the Gary Southshore Railcats baseball 
game this Saturday, August 17, at 4:00 p.m.; an All-You-Can-Eat picnic will be 
available from 3:00-4:00 p.m. The cost for the picnic and the game is $28 per 
person; the cost for the game only is $10 per person. Tickets and more 
information are available at the West Courtesy Counter (near Lost & Found) 
after either service; TODAY IS THE LAST CHANCE TO PURCHASE TICKETS!

SHOOT FOR
THE STARS

Golf Outing

This Monday, August 12, at 10:00 a.m.
Lost Marsh Golf Course in Hammond
$150 per golfer
 

All proceeds will benefit City Baptist School; please contact
Tom Lemmen at 219.781.0643 for more information.

Come join the Best Years Club for a 
day trip this Tuesday, August 13, to the 
Shipshewana Flea Market!  The bus will 
leave from Hyles-Anderson College at 

8:00 a.m. and will return around 
7:30 p.m.  Please RSVP with Aaron 
Eggers at 219.669.3021 by today.

BEST YEARS CLUB 
SHIPSHEWANA ACTIVITY

DISCIPLESHIP PROGRAM GRADUATION
There will be a discipleship program graduation next Sunday for 
those who have completed a level of the program. Please email 

the name of the person who was the discipler and the name 
of the person who was discipled, along with the level that was 

completed, to includeme@fbchammond.com, or call the office at 
219.932.0711 by noon this Wednesday.
DISCIPLESHIP CLASS TODAY

 5:00 p.m. – West Overflow Room | Level 1, Lesson 4: “The Word of God” 

Children's and teen choirs meet every Wednesday at 6:15 p.m. in the Main Auditorium.
WEDNESDAY CHOIRS

Beginner 1 & 2 

Primary 1 & 2 

Junior 3, 4, & 5 

Junior HIgh

4 & 5 year-olds

1st & 2nd grades

3rd-5th grades

6th-8th grades

Third Floor, Center North Side

Third Floor, Center North Side

Third-Floor Fellowship Hall

East Overflow Room

All FBC “A” high school teens (going into 9th grade through those 
who just graduated) are invited to go to Cedar Point in Sandusky, 
Ohio, this Friday, August 16. Buses will leave from Hammond Baptist 
High School at 6:30 a.m. on Friday and will return by 3:00 a.m. on 
Saturday. The cost is $55 per person; sign up at the Youth Counter on 
the second floor of the Main Auditorium Building after any evening 
service by this Wednesday, August 14.


